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Dear Sir/Madam

 

I would like to formally submit my views on the proposal to change reference to married couples in legislation:

 

    1.. I oppose the devaluing of marriage by treating it as just another “couple relationship” along with same 
sex (homosexual) relationships; 
 

    2.. As I believe that only marriage benefits society, only marriage should receive benefits in law. 
 

    3.. All children deserve to be brought up with a mother and father so the law should NOT be changed to 
suit the desires of some adults in same sex (homosexual) relationships to have a child as “a product” of their 
relationship. 
 

Sincerely,

 

John Sharp
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